
Medication Forms 

Complete & return, if applicable 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
 
(1)  The ​“Self Administered Medication”​ form is to be completed to allow students to carry their 
metered dose inhaler or epi-pen and to self-medicate as required by their condition. 
 
(2)  The ​“Permission for School Nurse to Administer Medication”​ form is to be completed if you 
want your child’s medication to be kept in the Health Office and to be given by the school nurse. 
 
All medications, prescribed and over-the-counter, must be in the original container; 
all medications, prescribed and over-the-counter, must be accompanied by written physician and 
parental authorizations. 
 
Please return a completed form ​ONLY​ if medication is needed by your child. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amy Biswurm, R.N., B.S.N., N.J.-C.S.N. 
School Nurse 
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